
From: Elizabeth Ignoffo <eignoffo@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>  
Sent: Tuesday, February 16, 2021 1:31 PM 
To: Donna Phillips <donna.phillips@cityofkeywest-fl.gov> 
Subject: RE: 2.25.21 DRC Agenda 
 
Good afternoon Donna, 
 
Utilities Department has no comments for the easement agreement application at 524 Southard Street. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Elizabeth Ignoffo 
Permit Engineer 
City of Key West 
305-809-3966 
 

 
 


